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 Harumi Ishigaki OBJ2015/4470/P 07/09/2015  21:00:25 This building owner seems repeatedly making an application for an additional floor. 

I strongly object to this application.

1) This building is the only one on the street that does not retain the original Victorian features. 

Currently the top floor flat(s) has/have large balconies and the residents quite often throw parties until 

late. The noise comes down directly onto this narrow one way street and we, living just across the road, 

get disturbed by it. Considering the residents' type in this building, an additional floor means more 

parties and it means more noise we need to deal with.

2)This road has already more than enough on street parking cars for the residents and we always 

struggle to find a space. Creating more flats has a strong probability of more cars. Not only we will 

struggle more for the space but also we have to deal with noises associated with cars.

3) Currently this particular building's height matches to other buildings and this at least helps maintain 

the appearance of this residential road. All other buildings on the street, built in Victorian era, seem the 

subject of some restrictions for alteration of the appearance including erection of an additional floor. I 

don't understand why this particular building is allowed to erect an additional floor, if the application 

ever gets granted.
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